June 10, 2010

To:  Austin CDC and City Council
From: Daniel Llanes
Govalle/Johnston Terrace Neighborhood

Planning Team

Re:  Housing component
Dunkerley Campus Comprehensive Plan

Dear CDC and City Council members,

I 'am writing on behalf of the Review Committee for the Govalle/Johnston Terrace
Neighborhood Planning Area Team.

We ask that you include, and make a high priority, the Housing component of the
comprehensive plan for the City’s HHSD Betty Dunkerley Campus.

Over the past year our planning team and HHSD staff co developed the plan which
created a future vision for the campus to include at least 6 acres of Affordable Housing,
recreational and community activities facilities and the possibility for future community
health services as funds become available.

Thank you,

Daniel Llanes, Coordinator
Govalle/Johnston Terrace Neighborhood Planning Team.




